
ROUTE 161 CORRIDOR STUDY
The Southeastern Connecticut Council of Governments, in partnership with the Town
of East Lyme and the CTDOT, is leading a study to analyze and develop alternatives
to improve the Route 161 corridor.  Please join us for the first public meeting to

learn more and share your thoughts.

Thursday, October 27, 2022
6pm – 7:30pm

East Lyme High School Auditorium

Visit www.route161corridorstudy.com for more info


